RECEIVED

FEB 1 0 2014
February 5, 2014

Mr. Robert Chesson PFS%
Colorado Oil and Gas Conservation Commission lic

1120 Lincoln Street, Suite 801 Petroleum Field Services

Denver, Colorado 80203 1145 Bannock St
Denver, CO 80204

Ph: 303.928.7128
www.petro-fs.com

RE: Rule 318A Water Well Sampling
Outstanding Water Well Records
Bayswater Exploration & Production, LLC

Dear Mr. Chesson,

As required by the Colorado Oil and Gas Commission (COGCC) Rule 318A.e(4), baseline water well
sampling is required prior to drilling the first interior infill well or boundary well within a governmental
section. The COGCC set forth a Condition of Approval (COA) on the drilling permits for each well on the
enclosed sheet, requiring Bayswater Exploration & Production, LLC (Bayswater) to conduct baseline
water sampling before drilling operations proceed.

However, the wells on the enclosed sheet are not the first wells with a 318A.e. COA assigned to them
within the respective governmental sections. Some of the wells have not been drilled as indicated in the
“Spud_Date” column. As a result, on behalf of Bayswater, Petroleum Field Services is requesting a
determination of NOT REQUIRED under Rule 318A.e.(4)D. for the required baseline sampling due to the
fact that no water wells were found that meet the criteria of Rule 318A.e.(4) sections A-C.

If you agree to this request, please sign and date the bottom of this letter and return it to me in the self-
addressed stamped envelope provided herein.

Please contact me at 303-928-7128 if you have any questions regarding this request. Thank you.
Sincerely,
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-

Nicholas Cocina
Water Sampling Manager
Petroleum Field Services i
Office: 303-928-7128 )
1145 Bannock St

Denver, CO 80204

Title: é,ﬂg Date: ?/Z?//fﬂ

COGCC Approv d/



